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Following are highlights for the period of April 1 to April 21, 2016. 
 

 Monday, April 4
th

 -- Held a guided reading session with young girls from the  

“Girls on the Rise” program which is housed at St. Andrew Catholic School through 

the community agency --“Trust 15” 

 Tuesday, April 5
th

 -- Delivered greetings at the Student Leadership – Our Poles, 

Our Planet Conference held at the C.E.C. 

 Tuesday, April 5
th

 -- Participated in a conference call with other Directors of 

Education regarding the ICE materials for the Health and Physical Education 

curriculum 

 Wednesday, April 6
th

 -- Met with Union Executives regarding Budget Consultation 

for the Multi-Year Recovery Plan 

 Friday, April 8
th

 -- Participated in conference call with Ministry of Education staff 

and other Directors of Education regarding Syrian Newcomers 

 Saturday, April 9
th

 -- Had the pleasure of attending the “Faith in Our Child 

Symposium” held at St. Joseph’s Church 

 Monday, April 11
th

 -- Attended the annual “Crane Ceremony” at Sick Children’s 

Hospital which launches the fundraiser for “Meagan’s Walk” 

 Wednesday, April 13
th

 -- Was fortunate to attend the NTIP and CEFO event with a 

wonderful and inspiring guest speaker -- Fr. Greg Boyle  

 Wednesday, April 13
th

 -- Attended a meeting of the TCDSB Executive Committee 

for FACE 

 Tuesday, April 19
th

 -- Attended the annual meeting with York University’s Dean of 

the Faculty of Education regarding their Cooperative Professional Learning Program 

 Tuesday, April 19
th

 -- Attended, along with the Chair of the Board, Trustee Ward 2, 

and staff, The Learning Partnership’s “Champions of Education Tribute Event” which 

celebrates business leaders and educators who champion public education in Canada 

 Wednesday, April 20
th

 -- Participated in the Archdiocesan Zone 2 meeting along 

with Parish Priests, Principals and Superintendents of that area 

 Thursday, April 21
st
 -- Had the privilege and pleasure of acting as a judge at the 

Final Screening and Selection of the winning films from TCDSB schools that 

submitted entries in our first “Family Film Festival” 


